June 14, 2021
Time: 7:00 pm
Location: Hayfield High School Auditorium/Band Room
7:00-7:30:  Meeting called to order (Mr. Specketer)
· Mr. Specketer gave a presentation to the newest Marching Hawks on the Marching Band season.  Presentation included important dates, fee information, and time commitments involved for the Marching Hawks 2021 season. Sue Burnell talked a bit about the Band Boosters, what we do, and how parents can volunteer. A question/answer session followed the presentation and we had parents express interest in Communications (website, Facebook page, Twitter, etc.) and another parent volunteered to help with the uniforms.
7:30-7:45:  New Business for Band Boosters
· Alexander Molina is doing his Eagle Scout project in the band room.  He is building some shelving for the percussion instruments in the percussion storage room.  Band Boosters voted in favor of reimbursing him for the cost of the materials used to build the shelving ($300).
· Band Boosters voted and approved the purchase of another drum major stand, so that both drum majors will be on similar stands, instead of one being on the large stand and one being on the step stool. That way, both drum majors can be in the front of the band as they are performing the show, one on each side. 
· Tag Days are slated for August 21 and August 28, 2021.  Planning to do a “normal” tag day of the kids canvassing the neighborhoods.
· Band Boosters are looking for donations for band camp in the areas of snacks and water to have on hand for the kids.
· Inventory on the band uniforms is just about complete.  We received a quote of $11 a uniform from Telegraph Cleaners for cleaning the uniforms. They may also be willing to send a van over to pick up all the uniforms for cleaning.
· Correction of Mrs. Burke’s first name was submitted and made to the May 24, 2021, meeting minutes.
Meeting Adjourned: 7:45
Next Meeting slated for July 19, 2021
		
